Number: PL-312

Date: January 11, 2002
From: North American Numbering Plan Administration (NANPA)
Subject: 505 NPA Split Suspended (New Mexico)

This planning letter advises the industry of a recent decision by the New Mexico Public
Regulatory Commission (NMPRC) regarding the implementation of the planned split for the 505
Numbering Plan Area (NPA).

On January 8, 2002, NMPRC issued its Order on Remand in Utility Case No. 3330. In this new
order the planned split of the 505 NPA and introduction of the 575 NPA are suspended until June
1,2003.

As more information becomes available, additional planning letters will follow. Questions may
be directed to Joe Cocke, NPA Relief Planning — Western Region at 805-520-1945.



